
SPOTLIGHT: 

Natasha Killian 
 
Q: What is your professional or       
volunteer background? 
 
A: I  am the Resident Services Director 
at Capitol Lakes.  I began working here in 
December 2011 and have served on the 
Foundation’s Board since April 2018. 
 
Q: What do you like to do when you’re 
not volunteering for Capitol Lakes? 
 
A. I  love watching the Bucks and    
Packers as well as spending time with my 
family and our brand new puppy! 


